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Ann Bosley 

To : aoshea@duchas.ie 

Subject: EIS Received 

Dear Aoife, 

Just to inform you that the Agency received a Waste Licensing Application (Ref: 220-1) on 24/06/05 from 
Greenstar Ltd, Ramstown, Gorey, County Wexford for a proposed Recycling Centre, the applicant also 
submitted an EIS for this facility. 

Regards 

Ann Bosley 
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